Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Updates from Port of Cascade Locks

Olga Kaganova <okaganova@portofcascadelocks.org> Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 7:08 PM
To: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>, "scott@i.stevenson.wa.us" <scott@i.stevenson.wa.us>

One more - We are working with the Forest Service to complete the multi-use trail, in development for many
years. This effort is actualizing and the trail is slated to be built this summer.

From: Olga Kaganova

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 7:06 PM

To: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>; scott@i.stevenson.wa.us
Subject: Updates from Port of Cascade Locks

Hello,

Here are some updates from the Port of Cascade Locks.

« This month we brought on a security officer to monitor our properties and enforce port ordinances,
including parking fees.

« Attached is the bill language that we’re proposing be included in the infrastructure package. Here’s
the website with more information about the issue: http://isurvivedthewalk.com/

« We have been encouraged to submit a request for funding for needed for building the crossing, so we
are revisiting the old estimates and are sharpening those. The Port expects that a phased approach to
development and funding will be a good fit for this project, starting with completing engineering and
design.

« We are on track with finishing Flex 6 in the Business Park in June and will have several vacant
commercial (light industrial) properties ranging between 2,500sqft and 10,000sqft.

« We are excited to have completed the emergency access into the business park as well.

« The Port will hold the firework show on 4™ of July, though possibly in a different format than
previously.

« Our businesses are struggling to fill immediate vacancies as they gear up for the season. We believe
this is not unique to Cascade Locks.

Let me know if you have any questions or if you believe your board would like us to present on any of these
topics. Our commission meetings moved to Wednesdays, so that we are able to attend other meetings at this
time.

Olga
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